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ear Parents and Carers, 

We are looking forward to welcoming all the children back to school next week. We are aware that for all children, 

whether they have been working at home or coming into school, next week will feel like yet another change. We 

have designed lessons and breaks so that children have time to adjust to a full day in school but if you are worried 

about any aspect of your child's education, please don't hesitate to contact the teacher. 

It would help us immensely if you could start searching for all the reading books that belong to school! We will need 

these back in the first week. 

We will also need both maths books (Maths No Problem 3A 3B etc) and these should be brought in on the first day 

so that your child can continue to use these in their maths lessons. Please don't worry about returning the exercise 

books at the moment. 

Thank you for your support. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Galloway 

 


